
St John’s Weekly Bulletin 

“I am the vine, you are the branches” 

   www.sjrc.co.uk                  

 

    admin@sjrc.co.uk  StJohns1856 

 

    01746 762061  StJohns1856 

Weekly News 

On Tuesday our Y3 class went to a sporting event at the cricket club. Some of the children played in a 
cricket  tournament and came first overall. The rest of the children played tri golf and did some archery 
and they got an award for self belief. Well done to everyone! 

On Thursday we had a visitor in assembly who talked to us about tolerance and what it means. All the 
children really enjoyed it. 

Tidy classroom this week was Y3 and Go Noddle winners were Y2. Amazing work everyone. 

Congratulations to all the stars of the week and the lunchtime award winners. 

Good luck to Y6 next week in their SATS, you will smash it! 

13th May 2024                                      Dinner menu: Week 1 

St John’s the Evangelist 

Mass Times 

Saturday 6.30pm 

Sunday 9.00am and 

11.00am (Children’s 

Liturgy) 

Reminders 

There is no swimming this Friday (17th) for Y4 

Y5 have forest school on Wednesday (15th). Please ensure children have their waterproofs and wellies with them.  

A reminder that the school day times are as follows; registration is at 8.45am but gates open at 8.30am. Finish 

time is 3.20pm. 

20/5 May procession—children can bring flowers to present to Mary if they wish to. 

21/5 Biscuit sale after school in aid of Hope House 

A reminder to check your ParentMail for any forms that need completing or payments that need to be made. 
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Monday Fun club 3.20—5.20 

Y4 Mass in Church 

Tuesday Fun club 3.20-5.20 

Wednesday 

 

Fun club 3.20-5.20 

Y5 Forest School 

Y3 Class Trip to Carding Mill Valley 

Thursday 

 

Fun club 3.20-5.20 

 

Friday Fun club 3.20-5.20 

Y2 Class Trip to Top Adventures 

 

Attendance for w/c 06/05/24 = 95.6% 

Reception 92.9% 

Year 1 93.2% 

Year 2 92.5% 

Year 3 96.1% 

Year 4 98.9% 

Year 5 96.3% 

Year 6 99% 

Whole school attendance this year = 95.1% 

Attendance Target—96% 

Happy Birthday and Best Wishes on your special day! 

YR—Remi    Y3—Harvan & Finley 

Y4—Matilda         Y5—Heidi 

Catholic Life 

Ascension of the Lord Feast day 9th May  

Gladden us with holy joys, almighty God, and make us rejoice 

with devout thanksgiving, for the Ascension of Christ your 

Son is our exaltation, and, where the Head has gone before in 

glory, the Body is called to follow in hope. Through our Lord 

Jesus Christ your Son, who lives and reigns with you in the 

unity of the Holy Spirit, one God for ever and ever.  

Amen  

A reminder that children can bring certificates/medals/trophies in to share their good news. This can be for any 

activity; not just sporting. If your child hasn’t received an award/medal/trophy, they can still have a special      

mention in assembly if you know they have done something amazing. Please email the class teacher with detail of 

what they have achieved. Many thanks. 



Stars of the Week! 

Reception 

Teddy 

Teddy has been wowing us over the last few weeks with his super maths skills. 
He is like a sponge for mathematical facts. He has been fann-tastic at            
remembering his number bonds to 10, doubling facts and this week he had 
such great knowledge of making teen numbers. Mrs Shimmons asked Teddy to 
make numbers such as 52, 83 using tens and ones. He really mastered his    
partitioning of numbers! Well done, Teddy!    

Year 1 

Ada 

This week we have chosen Ada. Ada is always kind and supportive to her 
friends in the classroom and is very organised when it is her turn to be        
classroom helper. 

This week Ada has produced some fantastic ‘nonsense’ sentences in her 
writing.  She wrote funny sentences, and she used the correct punctuation in 
each one! Ada has also presented her work beautifully with correctly formed 
letters and tidy underlining.  Very well done Ada!  

Year 2 

Charlie 

Charlie is year 2’s star of the week. Charlie has begun to concentrate on his 
work; and it is really paying off. He has been focusing more on his writing, so 
the content, fluency, structure and handwriting is much improved. Charlie has 
always been a keen reader and this week he has shown a real interest in our 
class book ‘Fantastic Mr Fox’ and produced some good writing about the plot.  

Well done Charlie, keep up the positive approach, you should be proud of the 
work you have produced this week. Keep it up.  

Year 3 

Daniela 

Daniela has really stood out the last few weeks. Daniela is actively taking part 
in lessons and seeing her confidence grow is fantastic. Daniela is contributing 
more to class discussions and sharing her ideas and working more inde-
pendently. Daniela always follows our behaviour policy and is a role model to 
all. All your efforts have not gone unnoticed, well done Daniela. 

Year 4 

Elliott 

This week’s star of the week goes to Elliott. Elliott is always willing to lend a 
helping hand. He has worked hard over the last few weeks to remain focused 
during maths and English and has wowed us with his work and his positivity 
towards his learning. Elliott always makes us smile and is a joy to have in the 
class. Well done, Elliott, keep it up.  

Year 5 

Freddie 

This week’s star in Year 5 is Freddie. We’re so lucky to have Freddie in our 
class. He’s kind and thoughtful and gives his best in all his lessons. This week in 
particular, we’ve seen him contribute to our discussions on how to find      
missing lengths to calculate perimeters in shapes, and missing angles. Freddie 
also contributes well to our class environment, showing care and                   
consideration for other people and playing his part in respecting our           
classroom.   

Year 6 

Jessica 

Our star of the week this week is Jessica.  

Jessica produced a fantastic piece of work about Paul the Apostle, she showed 
a really good understanding and portrayed this in a creative way. She created 
5 questions that she would have liked to ask Paul and these were well thought 
out and reflective. Well done, Jess.  


